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AIRPORT 

ADVISORY NOTICE 
 
 
 

  Notice #  2015-3 VNY 
 
Date:      Monday, May 18, 2015  
 
Time:    6:00 am    
 
Subject: Waterman Dr. closed for construction 
 
Dear VNY Airport Tenant, 
 
Beginning Monday, May 18, 2015, Waterman Dr. will be closed for 4 days due to construction. 
Additionally, it is anticipated that the Airport Observation Area will be closed for up to 10 days. 
 
Airport tenants and non-airport tenants that normally use Waterman Dr. will need to use alternate 
access points during construction. We will keep everyone informed of the project status through the Van 
Nuys Airport Advisory notification system. 
 
We thank you for your patience as we improve our airport infrastructure 
 
 
 

ADVISORY ISSUED BY Jim Bakeman 
DATE ISSUED 5/13/2015 
TIME ISSUED    5:35      AM              

 
 
For additional information, contact the Van Nuys Airport at (818) 442-6506 or via  
facsimile at (818) 442-6751 

Tenant NOTAM> 


